
 

Harris County Justice Courts to be closed Tuesday and Wednesday due 

to potential for inclement weather and dangerous road conditions 

Jan. 20, 2025 — All Harris County Justice Courts will be closed on Tuesday, Jan. 21, 2025, and 

Wednesday, Jan. 22, 2025, due to the potential for inclement weather and dangerous road conditions. 

All dockets set for Tuesday and Wednesday will be rescheduled. Jury service scheduled for Tuesday and 

Wednesday is canceled. 
 

Should anything change, updates will be posted on social media and our website: www.jp.hctx.net. Please 
continue to monitor both for the latest updates. Please also check individual Justice Court websites for case 

reset information. 
 

Want to be notified directly about court closures? Sign up for Harris County Courts emergency closure email 

and text alerts: bit.ly/HarrisCoCourtClosures. 
 

In the meantime, stay safe and stay warm. 

 

http://www.jp.hctx.net/
https://bit.ly/HarrisCoCourtClosures

